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Our Year 5/6 wearing their new camp hoodies..! 
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Dear  LPS Parents and our local community members, 
 
Well we have certainly been thrown into winter over the past few days. Great to see the hoodies getting another good wearing!  It really has been quite a chilly 
start to the days! 
 
NEW LOGO HOODIES 
Speaking of hoodies, the Year 5/6 class have been enjoying wearing their 2021 Camp hoodies that arrived during the holidays.  You will be pleased to know that 
we now have the new logo hoodies in stock if you wish to purchase one. They are just the same as the original hoodie but with our fabulous new logo on the front.  
They look so smart and its great to get our new look out there on the uniforms for the students.  If you would like to purchase one please pop into the office, or call 
to make a credit card payment  over the phone.  We have just put in a order for new t-shirts too, so they should hopefully be here just in time for school photos in 
Week 8. 
 
ZONES OF REGULATION 
As part of our School Development Day last Monday, we spoke as a staff about introducing Zones of Regulation as part of our Behaviour  Engagement  
System.  As the vast majority of our students do the right thing both in and out of the classroom at all times we felt that it was important that we focused on the 
positive interactions between students, and the building of resilience when things don’t go our way. Included in this  newsletter is an example of the chart that 
some students have in their class ( this is more aimed towards junior primary) but across the school the message is the same. You may wish to have this dis-
played on the fridge at home as it helps remind the children about the zones. At school we are teaching our  classes how to choose strategies to help them get 
back to green, for example, closing you eyes and take a big breath, or counting backwards from ten.  Each child has their own “toolbox” that they have made in 
which they have a personal list of the strategies they use in each zone to get back to green.  We have already found this has resinated with the children because, 
as we are so fortunate to have very little negative behaviour at Lancelin Primary, we are able to support our students with resilience strategies they can adopt 
when sometimes “life gives them lemons!” As this is a new  initiative, which  has been facilitated by Kirrily Skoglund and Kim Simpson, we will keep you up to date 
with any new information through future     newsletters, or you are welcome to chat with any of the staff as we are all excited about how this will positively impact 
our school, and would be happy to share info about the programme with you. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
We will be having our 2021 school photos on:  

THURSDAY 9th SEPTEMBER 2021 
Unfortunately this date was booked before the Kindy classes were split so it means that Kindy Red students would need to come in on the morning of the photos 
so that they can have their photos taken with the remainder of the KPP.  We are really sorry for the inconvenience, however, as you would understand the photo 
day has to be booked well in advance and we could not have predicted the swell in numbers that has led to the split.  We have attempted to change the day but 
the company is now fully booked on Wednesdays until the end of the year, so we have been left with no option but to continue with the Thursday.  It is expected 
that the Kindy Red students will be at school for less than an hour, so  parents are welcome to stay to be able to take them home afterwards. We will organise the 
K/PP class to be first up in the morning to alleviate stress for all concerned.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
DANDARAGAN X COUNTRY 
Fortunately for us the Dandaragan X Country was  rescheduled last term and will now be held on Friday 6th August (week 3).  This event is open to all students 
from Year 1 –6 and notes went home to interested students last week.  If you did not receive a note please let us know at the office and we will get one to you as 
soon as possible.  The community bus has been booked for the day and is available on a first come first serve basis as it is of no cost to the  students.  It is one of 
the best carnivals to be part of and we look forward to a great day! 
 
LEARNING JOURNEY 
The staff and students would like to invite the school community to our Learning Journey which is being held on: 

WEDNESDAY 18TH AUGUST 2021  
from 2.30 pm  -  3.15 pm 

This is a lovely opportunity for your child to show you their classroom and the work they have been completing this term.  This will follow on from a special  
SCIENCE WEEK assembly with Miss Barrett and some of her Science Wizards!  We would love to  see as many of the parents,  grandparents and extended 
family joining us at the under-covered area from 1.40 pm—2.30 pm to enjoy the show and then celebrate our school and the great work that is going on here!  
There will be more information to follow but thought you may wish to lock it in your diaries, as it is sure to be a fun filled afternoon.  Thank you  in advance for 
continuing to value our students and support all their achievements at Lancelin Primary School.  It is great to be part of such a great “family “ environment. 
 
CRAZY HAIR DAY AND GREEN AND GOLD DAY! 
Next Wednesday 4th August we are having a fundraiser day combining Crazy Hair and Green and Gold day to support our Olympic athletes.  For a gold coin 
donation students can wear their most craziest hair and wear Green or Gold for the day so let your imaginations run wild!  The Student Council will be choosing a 
charity for the proceeds of this day to go to as they have planned the fundraising for the school this year.  We look forward to see lots of great  inventive costumes 
and hair next week! 
 
LPS 60 TH ANNIVERSARY PAVERS 
Our pavers to celebrate our anniversary have finally arrived and we were wondering if anyone would know a local bricklayer interested in the work to prepare the 
site and lay the pavers for us.  If you have someone in mind could you please forward our details to them as we would like to get them  laid as soon as possible.  
Thank you! 
 
A SPECIAL THANK YOU! 
I would like to thank 4 special young ladies, who, just because they saw a need have been helping in the canteen with breakfast club while Sheryl was on a course 
this week.  Andreiya, Tenielle, Addison and Ebby, your kindness certainly does not go unnoticed and we thank you for thinking of others and helping where you 
can. 
 
Thank you to our wonderful community for your continued support as our students “Fly High...See Far” 
 
Take care, 
Jemma 



 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

 
Lylah Paterson 

Ruby Clarke-Stokke 
Julia Wooton 

West Armitage 
Jean Shanks 

Payton Daniels 
Brodie Dalgleish 

Happy Birthday  

Giorgia, Summa, Ruby & Lylah 



Don’t forget…. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Crazy Hair Day and Green & Gold Day 
Wednesday 4 August 2021 

We are now open for  

Kindy Enrolments for 

2022 
 

If your child is born between  

July 1 2017 - 30 June 2018 

 

Enrolment packs are  availa-

ble at the front office or call 

us to have a copy emailed di-

rectly to you. 

 Our Hoodies have been  

restocked and are now sporting  

our new logo!    They are available for 

purchase in all sizes from Admin. 


